
To:	 	 Mr. Turgeon, Superintendent

	 	 Knox County R-I Board of Education


From:	 Nancy Goodwin 

	 	 Federal Programs Coordinator


RE: 	 	 Administrator’s Report


Federal Programs


➢ Spring testing for MAP-A begins again in February.


➢ Preschool/Kindergarten Screening planning is beginning.  We are meeting this 
week to discuss the best format.


➢ We have had referrals for special education services.  Four students have 
qualified for services and four have not qualified and two are in the testing 
process.  


➢ We currently have 77 students with IEP’s enrolled in the districts in grades 
preschool through 12th grade.  We are serving 11 students through Speech 
Intervening Services.  


➢ Civil Rights Data Reporting is nearly complete.  This reporting is done every two year, but 
due to Covid was not required last year.  


Curriculum and Grant Writing


➢ Exploring the FEMA Grant application.


➢ Grow your own and Teacher Retention Grants are almost completed and ready 
to submit.


➢ In February I will host an after-school meetings for all teachers working on 
curriculum this year.



